
American Medical  
Association Foundation  

2020 Impact Report



Welcome

Dear Friends, 

I am immensely proud that this past year we awarded nearly $1,000,000 to support medical education and leadership and free health 
clinics at time when they needed it most.  What we have been able to accomplish amidst an ongoing global pandemic is all made  
possible by you – our incredible donor community. 

Through our Community Health Programming, eleven physician-led clinics were able to screen and educate nearly 22,000 individuals 
from our most vulnerable patient populations in the prevention and/or management of type-2 diabetes and hypertension. In addition, 
the Foundation provided $250,000 to directly support COVID-19 relief efforts in these underserved communities.

We continued our long-standing tradition of supporting Physicians of Tomorrow by awarding 28 medical student scholarships to  
deserving individuals, many of whom you see on the cover of this Impact Report. These students serve as a reminder and beacon about 
the importance of what we do. I would like to share with you a note we received from one of these medical students so you can better 
understand the impact you have on their lives:

“Thank you is not enough: Thank you for empowering me. Thank you for investing in my future and in me. Thank you for believing in 
me. Thank you for helping my family by supporting my medical education. Thank you for allowing me to be able to invest more in the  
communities I will serve as a future family medicine physician. I vow to continue to serve as an active leader in my community and to make 
sure I always give back. Thank you so much again, I greatly and gratefully appreciate it!“ 

-Gabrielle Sangesse, 2020 Physicians of Tomorrow Scholarship Recipient attending SUNY Upstate Medical School.

I join Gabrielle in saying thank you. Amidst the many challenges we faced this past year, there was also much to celebrate. And,  
looking ahead to a brighter year, the Foundation is launching the National Fellowship for LGBTQ+ Health in July 2021. This unique 
initiative is designed to improve the health of and address health care inequities experienced by LGBTQ+ individuals, increase the 
availability of culturally competent medical specialists with special expertise in LGBTQ+ health, and further integrate LGBTQ+ health 
care curriculum into medical education. Through it, we will encourage information sharing and collaborative efforts to sustain and 
expand the nation’s ability to develop highly qualified leaders in LGBTQ+ health and exponentially increase the capacity to care for 
LGBTQ+ patients.

Now, more than ever, we are resolved to improving the public’s health – especially those among us who are most vulnerable.  I again 
thank you and hope you enjoy learning more about these efforts and more in this report celebrating you and everything you make 
possible with your generous support. 

With Gratitude,

 

R. Barkley Payne
Executive Director, AMA Foundation 



Programmatic Portfolio

Made possible by the generosity of individual and corporate donors, our programs bring 
together physicians, businesses, health care providers, academic institutions and community 

leaders to help solve our country’s most difficult health care challenges.

Community Health Programs
Addresses health equity and works to improve health outcomes and sustain the delivery and quality of 

care by forming a cohort of physician led, community-based organizations throughout the country  

serving at-risk, underserved populations in preventing and managing type-2 diabetes and hypertension.

Excellence in 
Medicine Awards

Recognizes phyicians who exemplify the 

highest values of volunteerism, community 

engagement, leadership and dedication to 

the care of underserved populations.

National Fellowship for 
LGBTQ+ Health

Designed to improve the health of and address health care 

inequities experienced by LGBTQ+ individuals, increase the 

availability of culturally competent medical specialists with 

special expertise in LGBTQ+ health, and further integrate 

LGBTQ+ health care curriculum into medical education. 

Physicians of  
Tomorrow Scholarships
Provides scholarships to a diverse group  

of medical student leaders committed to  

serving thier communities and improving  

our nation’s health.

Leadership 
Development Institute

Offers a unique leadership development program 

that includes a weekend retreat, mentorship 

pairing and additional networking opportunities 

for students in thier final year of medical school.

https://amafoundation.org/programs/community-health/
https://amafoundation.org/programs/awards/
https://amafoundation.org/programs/lgbtq/
https://amafoundation.org/programs/leadership/
https://amafoundation.org/programs/scholarships/


Programmatic Impact

Leadership Development Institute:

300 hours of leadership development training activities 

100% residency match by participants

120 hours of formal mentorship with a physician leader

$4,260,000 awarded since 2004

26 scholarships awarded in 2020

9 new scholarships established in past five years

Physicians of Tomorrow Medical Scholarships:

11 community health clinics  
providing free health classes  
and COVID-19 support to  
uninsured patients

$758,350 awarded to support multi-lingual health education classes, chronic  
illness management and prevention services, food literacy services, free A1C  
testing, and more

2,000 lbs. (12,000 servings) of produce harvested annually by our Community Health Partner 
in Raleigh, NC from their community garden.  All produce is incorporated into cooking classes and 
distributed to patients, along with recipes and nutrition information

$250,000 allocated to directly support COVID-19 related community needs

Nearly 2,000 patients screened for diabetes and hypertension in the last year for free

Community Health Programming:



New fund aims to address  
health equity and inspire action

The COVID-19 pandemic has shined an even brighter light on the need to invest in eliminating health care disparities  
and addressing social determinants of health. Tom and Sandra Madejski want to help bring people together to find 
innovative solutions to improve public health in communities across the country, and they have created a new fund 
in honor of their mentors, David and Donna Marie Meza, to do just that.

The creation of the David and Donna Marie Meza Health Equity Fund has been formulating for many years for the 
Madejskis. As a resident at SUNY Health Science Center in Syracuse, New York, Dr. Madejski volunteered at a free 
clinic for the uninsured and homeless. He recalls the frustration of not being able to modify some of the risk and 
other societal factors that have a direct impact on the health of individuals. This motivated him to serve as a catalyst  
for change – which is the basis of the Meza Health Equity Fund.

“I want to inspire action,” says Dr. Madejski. “I see the struggles every day in my patients and community members 
with so many remediable problems. We try to help in our practice, but we need to reach out further and create a 
better and healthier society.”

The AMA Foundation has a long-standing Community Health Program that is dedicated to supporting vulnerable 
populations and improving health equity. This new fund will support initiatives that demonstrate a commitment 
to addressing health disparities and promoting health equity in diverse, economically disadvantaged environments 
through both the Foundation’s Community Health Program and the AMA’s Center for Health Equity.

In 2018, the Medical Society of the State of NY (MSSNY) sponsored a resolution passed by the AMA’s House of  
Delegates that resulted in the creation of the Center for Health Equity. As an AMA delegate of MSSNY, Frank  
Dowling, MD is honored to be one of the Meza Health Equity Fund’s lead donors. “I’m pleased and proud to have the 
opportunity to donate to the Meza Health Equity Fund,” expressed Dr. Dowling. “This fund provides more resources 
for the AMA, through the Center for Health Equity and the AMA Foundation, to support community-based pilot 
projects and programs that seek to eliminate the inequities that cause these unacceptable disparities in health and 
health care outcomes.”

Dr. David Meza delivered more than ten thousand babies over his career and served as a leader at the Medical 
Society of the State of New York as well as the Empire State Medical, Scientific and Educational Foundation. The 
Meza Health Equity Fund honors the life and career of David and his wife Donna Marie, and thanks them for the 
outstanding mentorship that was afforded to both Tom and Sandra.



Addressing disparities  
in LGBTQ health care

This year, the Foundation established a new partnership with the Icahn School of Medicine at Mount 
Sinai to underwrite a pilot fellowship program to address health care disparities faced by the LGBTQ  
community. This pilot program is designed to complement the AMAF’s National Fellowship Program, 
which will release a Request for Proposal (RFP) to U.S. MD and DO educational institutions in early 2021.

Recognizing that training the next generation of physicians requires promoting excellence in LGBTQ 
health as well as advocacy for the unique sets of needs that patients in the LGBTQ community face, 
the Icahn School of Medicine will offer an LGBTQ Healthcare Fellowship through its Department 
of Medicine’s Institute for Advanced Medicine (IAM), that will launch in the 2022 academic year. This 
pilot fellowship will be led by Michael Gaisa, MD, PhD, Director of the Anal Dysplasia Program at 
the Mount Sinai Health System. Under Dr. Gaisa’s leadership, the prospective fellow will focus on  
evidence-based, patient-centered, integrative and culturally competent clinical care, to include social,  
cultural and mental health.

“The goals of the Mount Sinai LGBTQ Healthcare Fellowship are in complete alignment with the 
AMA Foundation’s National LGBTQ Fellowship Program,” said John D. Evans, Chairman of the LGBTQ  
Fellowship Commission. “I am thrilled the AMA Foundation is underwriting this pilot fellowship so 
that we can learn from Dr. Gaisa and thereby enhance health care for LGBTQ patients. This is a unique  
opportunity to provide the LGBTQ Fellowship Commission with vital information to further enrich the 
RFP process and best practices in LGBTQ health care.”

 “We’re grateful and excited to collaborate with the American Medical Association Foundation,” says  
Dr. Michael Gaisa. “It is our shared vision to reduce disparities and improve quality and accessibility of 
LGBTQ health care across the US through education of physician leaders. Together we’re striving to set 
national standards for post-graduate education in LGBTQ medicine.”

First announced in January 2020, the National LGBTQ Fellowship Program is designed to create a  
pipeline of LGBTQ health specialists who are able to serve the health care needs of the LGBTQ community 
while growing the pool of competent instructors who will pass their knowledge to the next generation of 
LGBTQ providers. 

https://icahn.mssm.edu/
https://icahn.mssm.edu/


Addressing disparities  
in LGBTQ health care

Improving LGBTQ health during a global pandemic

One evening while I was working an overnight shift in the ER, a transgender woman with no symptoms of COVID-19 
showed up at the hospital around 1am. She came in for some routine blood work, refills on her hormone therapy 
and antiretroviral medications, and her regular STI testing.  I couldn’t figure out why she would come to the ER at 
such a dangerous time, potentially exposing herself to an infectious disease for routine medical care.

I often teach my residents that for each of our patients, we need to understand a key question – “why are you really 
here?”  Patients are not always able to communicate the fears that lead them to the ER in their time of need. Our 
job as doctors is to pick up on their unspoken cues and treat them accordingly. This ‘guiding light’ is what drives us 
to dig deeper when our gut tells us something isn’t right.

During our conversation, I discovered that, to her, it was worth the risk of possibly contracting COVID-19  
to receive her hormone therapy medications so that she could feel like her true self. Fri- day night at 1am felt  
safe and worth braving the elements while most of the locked down New York City 
was asleep.

We have an obligation to continue our work to improve LGBTQ health. For  
our community, for our patients, and for all of the individuals that have made 
a late-night trip to the hospital just so they can feel like the truest version of 
themselves.

By,

Erick A. Eiting, MD, MPH, MMM,
Vice Chair of Operations for Emergency Medicine  
at Mount Sinai Downtown
AMA Foundation LGBTQ Honor Fund Founding Donor
New York, New York



The AMA Foundation has a long history of partnering with organizations across the country to improve the health of our most 
vulnerable populations. This past year, the Foundation partnered with eleven free-health clinics focused on the prevention  
and treatment of type-II diabetes and hypertension. In support of their COVID-19 efforts, we provided them with the  
opportunity to reallocate $250,000 in funding to best serve their patients and communities during this pandemic.

“Thank you for allowing us to reallocate funding,” said Corinne Hanson, Chief Development Officer at La Maestra Community  
Health Centers in San Diego. “This is very much needed in our health center. We cannot find enough personal protective 
equipment for our staff.”

Thanks to an in-kind donor, the Foundation also organized the delivery of 10,000 masks to five of these 11 clinics who needed  
PPE. In addition, the Foundation sent them additional program tools, including COVID-19 related web-based resources  
provided by the AMA.

Thank you to our corporate and individual donors, who make efforts like these possible! Here’s a sampling of additional thank 
you notes we have received:

•	 “Thank you, thank you so much for your generous donation. We received the masks yesterday, and we are so  
appreciative…with generous donations like yours, we will be able to maintain needed PPE for our staff.”

•	 “A huge thank you to AMAF – we sincerely appreciate this very generous gift. These masks will go a long way in our 
clinic during this challenging time.

•	 “Thank you so much. We truly appreciate the support and additional resources. This network is so invaluable  
in the current crisis we are all facing together.”

Even in the face of a global pandemic, our Community Health Partners have remained steadfast in their effort to educate serve  
uninsured patient communities in the treatment and prevention of type-II diabetes and hypertension in addition to providing 
COVID-19 specific support.

Equipping our Community  
Health Partners during COVID-19

98%  of pre-diabetes program participants lowered or maintained their A1C levels

93%  of hypertensive program participants lowered their blood pressure

Educational materials are being produced and translated into: Arabic, Bosnian, Cantonese,  
English, Farsi, French, Haitian Creole, Korean, Mandarin, Russian and Vietnamese.

To-date, our Community Health Partners have provided type-II diabetes and hypertension education and screenings  
to 21,250 individuals and has enrolled 2,865 into a chronic disease prevention/management program.



Supporting medical student DREAMers

This past year, a new $10,000 scholarship underwritten by the Vandenberg Health Equity Fund 

was established to be awarded annually to a medical student beneficiary of the Deferred Action 

for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program and/or a first-generation immigrant to the United States.

The DREAM MD Equity Scholarship recognizes the unique experiences of DACA-recipient medical  

students and other first-generation immigrants, and the unique challenges they face in pursuing a 

career in medicine. Equally important, it acknowledges their unique contributions to society and 

the health of the nation.

Nearly 30,000 health care workers are currently DACA recipients, including medical students,  

residents, and physicians who depend on DACA for their eligibility to practice medicine. They have 

stood among the frontline heroes during the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and are indispensable 

to the nation’s health system during ordinary times, as well.

“As we look ahead, DACA medical students and other similarly situated Dreamers will continue to 

enhance their communities, while also facing significant challenges in paying for their education,”  

said Brian Vandenberg, American Medical Association (AMA) General Counsel. “Most cobble  

together tuition with merit-based scholarships and private loans since they are ineligible for federal  

loans. The DREAM MD Equity Scholarship program will provide financial support to help ensure 

that our nation’s health care system continues to be enriched by their presence.”

“We are proud to add this new DREAM MD Equity Scholarship for DACA medical students to our 

growing portfolio of annual scholarship opportunities. The AMA Foundation is truly honored to 

be entrusted by Mr. Vandenberg to administer this scholarship through the Vandenberg Health 

Equity Fund which he established with us earlier this year,” said Dr. Jacqueline A. Bello, President 

of the AMA Foundation.



Ivonne Beltran is a rising  
fourth-year student at the Loyola 
University Chicago Stritch School 
of Medicine. Ivonne’s incredible 
story as a DACA recipient is one  

of enormous resilience and a spirit 
that never abandons hope. Ivonne 
plans to become a family physician 

who aims to guide patients in  
their journey to overcome  

barriers created through social  
determinants of health.

 

Alyssandra Abrenica is a rising 
third-year student at the Loyola 

University Chicago Stritch School 
of Medicine. Growing up as a 

DACA student made her keenly 
aware of the constant fear and 

challenges marginalized  
communities face. Alyssa’s hope 

is to train as an OB-GYN and help 
women who feel disempowered 

and vulnerable.

Supporting medical student DREAMers

“The creation of the DREAM MD Equity Scholarship provides visionary  

leadership at an inflection point in our nation’s history,” said Mark 

Kuczewski, PhD, Director, Neiswanger Institute for Bioethics & 

Health Policy at Loyola University Chicago Stritch School of Medicine.  

“We have never needed the talents, skills, and resilience of  

DACA-recipient med students more than in this uncertain time. This 

investment in their future is a show of faith in these young people 

and a beacon hope for the diversification of the medical profession.”  

 

In addition to the new DREAM MD Equity Scholarship, the Vandenberg 

Health Equity Fund currently supports the following medical school 

scholarships:

•	 David Jones Peck, MD Health Equity Scholarship, established in 

2018, and awarded annually to medical students who demonstrate a 

commitment to addressing health disparities and promoting health 

equity in marginalized and minoritized communities.

•	 Native American Center for Health Professions (NACHP) Scholarship  

for Advancing Health Equity, established in 2020, and awarded  

annually with preference given to medical students at the  

University of Wisconsin-Madison School of Medicine and Public 
Health   who are members of a federally- or state-recognized Native 

American tribe and/or who demonstrate a commitment to address 

health disparities that impact Native American populations.

Inaugural recipients

https://www.med.wisc.edu/
https://www.med.wisc.edu/


Leadership Circle Honor Roll

As of December 31, 2020, the following individuals and organizations are part of 
the Leadership Circle by generously donating over $100,000 in their lifetime:

Visionary $1,000,000+

Estate of Dorothy W. Boone

Pfizer

Estate of John C. Shipper, MD

Altruist $500,000-$999,999

AstraZeneca

Susan D. Diskin, PhD 

Eli Lilly & Company

Genentech

Merck & Co.

PhRMA

Physicians Foundation, The

Brian and Jamie Vandenberg

Estate of Allen Winters

Humanitarian $250,000-$499,999

Estate of Mary Frances Alexander

Amgen

Patricia L. Austin, MD

Peter W. Carmel, MD and Jacqueline A. Bello, MD

Johnson & Johnson

Nancy L. Mueller, MD, FAAN

William C. Sternfeld, MD and Janet Sternfeld

H. Hugh Vincent, MD and Joan Watson

Philanthropist $100,000-$249,999

AbbVie

Rex A. Amonette, MD and Johnnie Amonette

Craig W. Anderson, MD and Deborah H. Anderson

Boehringer Ingelheim

Bristol-Myers Squibb

Edmond B. Cabbabe, MD and Rima G. Cabbabe

Channappa Chandra, MD and Dolores Chandra

Thomas W. Currey, MD and Ann Currey

Linda B. Ford, MD

Estate of Vernon Furrow

GlaxoSmithKline

Henry Schein Medical

Debasish Mridha, MD and Chinu Mridha

Novartis

Novo Nordisk 

John A. and Denise O’Rourke

Sanofi



Corporate, Organization 
and Foundation Donors

Partners

Regents

Champions

Abbvie

Amgen

American Academy of 
Sleep Medicine Foundation

Bristol-Myers Squibb

Eli Lilly & Company

Esperion Therapeutics

Genentech

GlaxoSmithKline

Merck

Novartis

Pfizer

Sanofi

Henry Schein Medical John P. McGovern Foundation

https://www.phrma.org/en
https://www.novonordisk-us.com/


•  Alethia E. Morgan, MD and 
Mark Fall

•  Geoffrey D. Mueller
•  Michele A. Nedelka
•  Omaha Community Foundation
•  Shari L. Orser, MD
•  Tamaan K. Osbourne-Roberts, MD
•  Bhushan H. Pandya, MD
•  R. Barkley Payne
•  Douglas Peters, MD
•  Lori A. Prestesater
•  Diana E. Ramos, MD and 

Jim Dunne
•  Patricia A. Randall, MD
•  Carolyn B. Robinowitz, MD and 

Max Robinowitz, MD
•  James Rohack, MD
•  Sarah A. Sanders, PharmD and 

Charles E. Sanders, MD
•  Jayesh B. Shah, MD
•  Rodrigo A. Sierra
•  Sandra Smith
•  Sherry L. Smith
•  Tanya W. Spirtos, MD
•  Donna E. Sweet, MD
•  Kevin E. Taubman, MD
•  David T. Tayloe, Jr., MD
•  Krystal L. Tomei, MD
•  Marta J. Van Beek, MD
•  Francis X. Van Houten, MD and 

Marjorie Van Houten
•  Robert M. Wah, MD
•  Robert E. Wailes, MD
•  John P. Williams, MD and 

Valerie Williams
•  Modena E. Wilson, MD and 

Gary Wilson

• Toluwalase A. Ajayi, MD
• Thomas W. Andrews, MD
• Joseph P. Annis, MD and 

Marguerite Annis
• Mohammad Anwarullah, MD
• Edward P. Balaban, MD
• Edward S. Bentley, MD
• Dana M. Block-Abraham, DO

•  Rachelle M. Klammer, MD
•  William E. Kobler, MD and 

Carolyn Kobler
•  Jeremy A. Lazarus, MD and 

Debra Lazarus
•  G. Sealy Massingill, MD and 

Debbie Massingill
•  Barbara L. McAneny, MD 

and Steven Kanig, MD
•  Heather McComas
•  MLMIC Insurance Company
•  Srinivas B. Mukkamala, MD 

and Nita M. Kulkarni, MD
•  Heather A. Smith, MD, MPH
•  William C. Sternfeld, MD 

and Janet Sternfeld
•  Melanie S. Walker, MD

• David H. Aizuss, MD
• Harbhajan S. Ajrawat, MD and 

Satinder K. Ajrawat, MD
• Rex A. Amonette, MD and 

Johnnie Amonette
• Barbara J. Arnold, MD
• Susan R. Bailey, MD and 

W. Douglas Bailey
• Brooke M. Buckley, MD
• Edmond B. Cabbabe, MD and 

Rima G. Cabbabe
• Sarah Candler, MD
• Paul J. Carniol, MD and 

Renie Carniol
• Mary S. Carpenter, MD and 

Dan Flynn
• Kenneth M. Certa, MD
• Robyn F. Chatman, MD
• Howard B. Chodash, MD
• Clarence P. Chou, MD
• Steven W. Churchill
• S. William Clark, III, MD and 

Jill Clark
• Joshua M. Cohen, MD, MPH, FAHS

and Keith Grompone
• Brett M. Coldiron, MD

• Estate of Dorothy
W. Boone

• Brian and Jamie
Vandenberg

• American Medical
Association

• The John D. Evans
Foundation

• Jon N. Ekdahl and
Marcia Opp

• Surekha and
Deepak Kumar, MD

• Thomas J. Madejski, MD
and Sandra Madejski

• Peter W. Carmel, MD and
Jacqueline A. Bello, MD

• Frank G. Dowling, MD and
Terri Dowling

• Patrice A. Harris, MD, MA
• Ilse R. Levin, DO, MPH, & TM

and Seth Y. Flagg, MD
• Aletha Maybank, MD, MPH
• Nancy L. Mueller, MD, FAAN

•  Joseph P. Costabile, MD and 
Yolanda Costabile

•  Richard R. Ellison, MD and 
Mary Beth Ellison

•  James L. Joslin, CFP

2020 Donor honor roll

$50,000+

$25,000-$49,999

$1,000-$2,499

$10,000-$24,999

$2,500-$9,999
$500-$999

• Richard A. Dart, MD and 
Wendy Dart

• Distance Learning Network Inc
• Lisa B. Egbert, MD
• David A. Ellington, MD and 

Jane D. Ellington
• Stephanie H. Elmore, MD and 

Philip R. Elmore
• Marygrace Elson, MD
• Sylvia A. Emory, MD
• Diana L. Fite, MD
• George A. Fouras, MD
• Denise Foy and Suzanne Browne
• Sandra A. Fryhofer, MD
• Carolina Garcia
• Phillip C. Gioia, MD
• Stuart Gitlow, MD
• Ross F. Goldberg, MD
• Andrew W. Gurman, MD and 

Nancy Gurman
• Virginia E. Hall, MD and 

John B. Hall
• David T. Hannan, MD and 

Pamela M. Hannan
• Dionne Hart, MD
• Steven R. Hays, MD
• Joseph M. Heyman, MD and 

Laurel Ann Heyman
• Patrice F. Hirning, MD
• Peter A. Hollmann, MD
• Susan L. Hubbell, MD
• Shawn C. Jones, MD and 

Evelyn M. Jones, MD
• Cynthia A. Jumper, MD
• Jerry D. Kennett, MD and 

Michele Kennett
• Jan M. Kief, MD
• Shannon M. Kilgore, MD
• Karen Kmetik, PhD
• George M. Lange, MD and 

Marlene D. Melzer Lange, MD
• Barbara S. Levy, MD
• Russell C. Libby, MD
• Robert E. McAfee, MD
• Leah S. McCormack, MD
• Laurie McGraw
• Darlyne Menscer, MD
• Minimal Manufacturing, Inc.



2020 Donor honor roll

• Maryanne C. Bombaugh, MD and
Keith Bombaugh

• Paul D. Bozyk, MD
• Carol A. Brown, MD
• Deborah K. Bublitz, MD
• John T. Carlo, MD
• Betty S. Chu, MD
• Donald J. Cinotti, MD
• Louito C. Edje, MD
• Willarda V. Edwards, MD, MBA
• Joseph J. Fallon, MD
• Sean C. Figy, MD
•Wayne & Alice and Alice Fjotland
• Timothy T. Flaherty, MD and 

Joan Flaherty
• Sarah Fowler
• Kira A. Geraci Ciardullo, MD and

Robert C. Ciardullo, MD
• Harwood Lloyd, LLC
• James T. Hay, MD
• Philip Hill, MD
• Susan Hingle, MD
• Po-Yin Huang, MD
• Barbara A. Hummel, MD and 

Henry J. Hummel
• Satheesh Kathula, MD
• Paul R. Kirchgraber, MD
• Linda E. Krach, MD
• Bruce A. Mac Leod, MD
• Cherilyn P. Mahase
• Marie-Claire Marroum-Kardous, MD

• William A. McDade, MD, PhD
• Parag H. Mehta, MD
• Daniel Minkin, MD
• Anthony Mohr
• Susan C. Mueller, MD
• Wilner N. Nelson, Jr., MD and 

Laura L. Nelson
• Julie Newman
• Randy T. Pearce
• Richard N. Pierson, Jr., MD and 

Alice Pierson
• Liana Puscas, MD
• Michael Rakotz, MD
• Laurel Ries, MD
• Stephen J. Rockower, MD

• Kamalika Roy, MD
• Raymond Scalettar, MD and 

Phyllis Scalettar
• Reshelle Scheffler
• Edward Schneider, MD and 

Nancy Schneider
• Sheri S. Seery
• Steven P. Shikiar, MD
• Jack Simon
• Cindy F. Smith, MD
• Ann R. Stroink, MD
• Michael Suk, MD, JD, MPH, MBA
• Joseph P. Thornton
• Michael Tutty
• Willie Underwood, III, MD
• Monique M. Van Berkum
• Charles W. Van Way, III, MD
• Steve Waddell
• David Watts, MD
• Carl S. Wehri, MD and 

Marleen K. Wehri
• Paul A. Wertsch, MD
• Paul and Deborah Witte
• Lynda M. Young, MD and 

Robert W. Sorrenti, MD
• Luis C. Zapata, MD

• Berel L. Abrams, MD
• William R. Abrams
• Robert L. Allison, MD
• Deepak G. Azad, Esq., MD and

Vyoma Pathakjee
• Yaqot Baban, MD
• Dewey J. Bailey, III, MD and 

Susan Bailey
• Alena A. Balasanova, MD
• Ankush K. Bansal, MD
• Carol Berkowitz, MD and 

David M. Berkowitz, MD
• David Bernal-Silva
• Brooks F. Bock, MD
• Rebecca W. Brendel, MD
• Robert B. Cameron, MD
• Mary F. Campagnolo, MD, MBA
• Amit Chakrabarty, MD
• Donald M. Chervenak, MD

• Armand Cincotta, MD and 
Joan Cincotta

• Mary Clarke, MD
• John R. Corker, MD
• Ricardo Correa, Sr., MD
• Robert L. Dannenhoffer, MD and

Ann Marie Dannenhoffer
• Ms. Emily J. Demko
• Alexander Ding, MD, MS and 

Kimberly Ding
• David A. Downs, MD and 

Debra J. Parsons, MD
• Jane M. Eberle
• George P. Ecklar, MD
• Elizabeth M. Erwin
• Hilary E. Fairbrother, MD, MPH
• Steven Falcone, MD
• James D. Felsen, MD and Terri Felsen
• James C. Fleming, MD and 

Anne O. Fleming
• John G. Flores, MD
• Eric L. Fremed, MD
• Ivy Gard
• Christopher Garofalo, MD
• Amit Ghose, MD
• Randolph J. Gould, MD
• Marilyn J. Heine, MD and 
   Arlin J. Silberman, DO
• Delane Heldt
• Marcia Henderson and Geri Gradl
• Mary E. Hendricks
• Raymond Herber, MD and 

Marilyn J. Herber, MD
• James C. Hewitt, MD
• Glen E. Holley, MD and 

Donna G. Holley
• Heidi M. Hullinger, MD
• Jeanine S. Huttner, MD
• Lynn L. C. Jeffers, MD
• Aref Karbasi, MD
• Susan D. Klugman, MD
• Daniel Lantry
• Mary E. LaPlante, MD
• Keagan Lee, MD
• Bonnie L. Litvack, MD
• Loralie D. Ma, MD
• Ann Manikas
• Kevin H. McKinney, MD, FACE, FACP

•  David Meimers
•  Barbara O’Loughlin
•  Onondaga County Medical 

Society
•  Albert J. Osbahr, III, MD
•  Matthew T. Owens, MD
•  Scott H. Pasichow, MD, MPH
•  Marilyn Peitso, MD
•  Lee S. Perrin, MD
•  Thaworn Rathana-Nakintara, 

MD
•  Albert Ray, MD and Cheryl Ray
•  Jack S. Resneck, Jr., MD and 

Ellen Resneck
•  Kristin M. Reynolds
•  Nicole D. Riddle, MD
•  Walter J. Rok, MD
•  March E. Seabrook, MD and 

Anne Seabrook
•  Susan E. Skochelak, MD
•  Monique A. Spillman, MD
•  Steven J. Stack, MD
•  Jennifer Stall, MD
•  Carl E. Strauch, MD
•  Douglas Struyk
•  Yeshvant Talati, MD
•  William F. Terry, MD and 

Jo W. Terry
•  Barry W. Wall, MD
•  Carrie Waller
•  Tammy Weaver
•  Elmer C. Werner, MD
•  Vick F. Williams, MD and 

Dorothy R. Williams
•  Sue M. Wilson
•  Edward A. Yaghmour, MD
•  Holly B. Yang, MD

$500-$999 CONT

$250-$499

Every effort was made to 
ensure the accuracy of this 
list. If you believe your name 
was omitted in error, please 
do not hesitate to contact us.



Financial Statement for  
fiscal year ending June 30, 2020

Fundraising Revenue

Grants & Educational Program Expenses

Scholarships & Grants Awarded:

Administrative Expenses

Total Expenses

*Total Revenue

Total Net Assets

*You can view additional financial documents on
our website by clicking here.

Our mission is to bring together physicians and 
communities to improve our nation’s health.

$1,735,093

$1,023,162

$1,468,082

 $608,835

$3,149,777

$2,197,602

 $24,857,042

https://amafoundation.org/financial-policy-information/
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Jacqueline A. Bello, MD  
President

Heather A. Smith, MD, MPH  
President-Elect

William Sternfeld, MD  
Treasurer

Nancy L. Mueller, MD, FAAN  
Secretary

Sarah Sanders, PharmD  
Immediate Past President 

Joshua M. Cohen, MD, MPH, FAHS 

Willarda V. Edwards, MD, MBA

Lisa Bohman Egbert, MD

Jon Ekdahl, JD

Mary Beth Ellison

Jerry D. Kennett, MD

Jeremy Lazarus, MD 

Jordan Lippincott (Student) 

Thomas J. Madejski, MD

Erica E. Marsh, MD, MSCI, FACOG

Tamaan Osbourne-Roberts, MD

Albert Ray, MD 

Melanie Walker, MD






